RECOMMENDATION OF THE
DISTRICT FOREST OFFICER, DINDIGUL DIVISION, DINDIGUL

[ inspected the site on 28.04.2016, 30.06.2016 and offer my
recommendation as follows.

i) Widening this road will be helpful to the people of nearby villages
(Gopalpatty, Natham, Mulaiyur, Palamedu and Alanganallur) for their
daily transportation by considering increase of population and number
of vehicles.

ii)  Road widening will not involve any loss of vegetation.

iii)  The proposed area for diversion does not have any archeological and
heritage related monuments

iv)  There is no Tribal Right is affected in this project.

v)  There is no changing in the alignment of the existing road. Hence new
forest area is not needed.

vi)  Flagship species like tiger & elephant are not available in this reserve

forest. Hence there is no threat to major wildlife species.

This road widening project in Perumalai reserve forest has minimum
effects on environment and more beneficial to the public. Hence this project
is recommended.
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Date: ¥ .2016. District Forpst Officer, (.« ¥ b
Place: Dindigul. Dindigul\Division, Dindigul.



